Every Girl is Important Association 
Fordham University, 113 West 60th Street Room 1102, New York, NY 10023

BUILDING a SECONDARY SCHOOL for GIRLS in ELDORET, KENYA: AN ONGOING PROJECT
COMPANY/ORGANIZATION DONATION FORM
Yes, we want to make a donation to Every Girl is Important to go directly to the construction of a secondary school for girls in Eldoret, Kenya. 
 Donation amount: 		$ ______________________________

[bookmark: _Hlk23865301]We appreciate your support as we continue to work together to create educational opportunities for young Kenyan girls.

Name of Organization/Company: ________________________________________
Contact Person: ______________________________________
Telephone:  ___________________		 E-mail:  _____________________
Address of Company/Organization: _____________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________


[bookmark: _GoBack]Every Girl Is Important is a not-for-profit organization. Donations are tax deductible. Directors of this project are: Diane Rodriguez, PhD, President and Founder Every Girl Is Important and Professor at Fordham University, and Sister Veronica Rop, PhD, Mother Superior of Lady of the Assumption Sisters at Eldoret, Kenya.
